
Want to submit? Send me an 
email at 

Carrsa@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us 

WE WILL MEET DURING FRIDAY FLEX TIME IN 
ROOM 107.  

Contact Ms. S. Carr, 
room 107, if you’re 
interested! 

The Voices of Richmond Club 

Still looking for a club to join? Consider participating in The 

Voices of Richmond Club. This club will design and manage a 

quarterly journal that displays student work , as well as news 

articles about “the happenings of ARC.”  You will have the op-

portunity to learn how to design, manage, publish, and edit 

different types of work! This is definitely col-

lege application worthy!!! 


